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Comments: Please consider the size and impact on the surrounding region this project will weigh on the Swan

Valley environment.  I can understand how making improvements to Holland Lake Lodge will benefit the area

financially, but the size of the increase could tip the scales enormously for the surrounding residents.  I have

already seen how well the MT fisheries has managed the local fishing over the last 50 years and now I see where

we have very few frogs and amazingly very few deer in the area.  By increasing the Holland Lake Lodge footprint

there are even more species that will be impacted.  AND I had to laugh when I saw it was stated there were no

bears in the provided documentation.  I would love to see how the guests will survive when they happen upon a

bear.  Before a project of this magnitude is initiated, please make sure all environmental impacts are pursued.

The local fishing holes, hiking trails, and even the Bob Marshalls should be protected from the onslaught of this

much humanity.  


